
Wiz Khalifa at MontBleu
What do black and yellow and bleu have in common? Billboard’s
Top 100 hit “Black and Yellow” will be performed by Pittsburgh
hip hopper Wiz Khalifa at MontBleu casino in Stateline on June
21.

Khalifa  has  been  selling  out  stadiums  across  the  country
following the release of Rolling Papers, his freshman album.
It debuted at No. 2 on the Billboard “Top 200 Albums,” second
only to Britney Spears’ recent release, and was at No. 1 on
Billboard’s “Top R&B/Hip Hop Albums” and “Top Rap Albums.” His
two  most  recent  singles,  “No  Sleep”  and  “Roll  Up”  are
currently No. 17 and No. 28, respectively, on Billboard’s Hot
100.

Born Cameron Thomaz, Wiz Khalifa began recording and producing
records in his father’s Oklahoma studio at the age of 12. When
he  moved  Pittsburgh  as  a  teen,  Khalifa  laid  down  the
groundwork to begin a solo career by recording music in a
local studio, I.D. Labs. Khalifa stood out among the studio’s
regulars, bringing him to the attention of Benjy Grinberg, a
former executive assistant to L.A. Reid at Arista Records, who
had started up a new independent label, Rostrum Records, and
signed Khalifa.

Tickets are $39.50 plus taxes and fees. Doors open at 8pm and
the show starts at 9pm.
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